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Upcoming 

The Updated Books are going live this

coming week!

Safety Tips Post

More Currency Visual Graphs!

During the months of April and July 2019,
donations via Banano, Bitcoin Cash,
Bitcoin, and Monero increased, as seen in
our data. Similarly, there was a rise in
donations between March and September
2021, primarily from Banano, Monero,
Nano, and BCH.

We have been posting on Twitter! Please
check out our page!

This week In Case You
Missed it

Did you know...
We are on Twitter!

Crypto For The Homeless
is an officially registered
501(c)(3) non-profit
charity.
EIN: 84-3578990

VOLUNTEER
100% of the donations go to food and supplies for the homeless!

Data at a Glance:

Donations Over Time

New Zealand Volunteers

continue their support

and selfless service!

May 30 - June 3

https://cryptoforthehomeless.com/volunteer/
https://cryptoforthehomeless.com/donate
https://www.instagram.com/cryptofthl/
https://www.facebook.com/Cryptofthl
https://www.reddit.com/r/Cryptoforthehomeless/
https://twitter.com/cryptofthl
https://cryptoforthehomeless.com/
https://cryptoforthehomeless.com/data-at-a-glance-donations-over-time/
https://twitter.com/cryptofthl
https://twitter.com/cryptofthl
https://cryptoforthehomeless.com/data-at-a-glance-donations-over-time/
https://cryptoforthehomeless.com/new-zealand-volunteers-return/

